
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 8, 1985

Dear Mr. Crockett:

Thank you for your June 27 letter to the
President regarding U.S. efforts to secure
the release of Nelson Mandela in South
Africa.

Your continued interest in this matter is
appreciated, and please know that your
comments have been brought to the attention
of the appropriate Administration advisers
for further review and response.

With best wishes,

Sincofaú-y,

M. B. Ogíesby, Jr.
Assistant to the President

The Honorable George W. Crockett, Jr.
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515
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